
 
 
25th November 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Your child is invited too: 

Languages Day @ Manchester University 
 
Date:         Monday 6th January 2025 
Description: To enhance your child’s language studies there is the opportunity to visit The University of 
Manchester on Monday 6th January for a ¡Viva Languages! event. The event is being held by the School of 
Languages, Linguistics and Cultures at the University. There will be the opportunity to take part in role plays in 
either French or Spanish, as well as having a taster session in a new language. We also plan to show the students 
around the University to give them an impression of what it would be like to study at the University.  
 
Depart time:  7am    Approx return time: 16:30pm 
Total Cost:  £2.00 
This includes:  Minibus travel 
 
Payment Plan:  One off payment 
 
Payment Options: Payment Options: 

Parent Pay -  Ensure payment is completed and you receive a confirmation email. Consent is given as part 

of the process so only return the reply slip as the emergency contact number is required. 

Cheque/Cash -  Cheques made payable to The Priory School. 

PPI Student -  If your child is in receipt of the Pupil Premium funding and you would like to use it to help 

offset the cost of the trip please contact Lizzie Robey on pri-info@pri.318education.co.ukIf 

your child is in receipt of FSM and requires a packed lunch on the trip, please contact Lizzie to 

order the lunch.  Owing to Natasha’s Law we have to ensure that each student’s lunch is 

ordered directly by them or their parent/carer. 

 
Payment deadline: Monday 2nd December 2024 
Other info:  Normal school uniform should be worn and have a pack lunch. 

Spaces to this event are limited to 15 places. We will open up to all and a name will 
be randomly picked out and those you are not successful will be added to the waiting 
list and a refund will be given. 

 
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any queries. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs S Yarnell 
Assistant Head for MFL with oversight for Spanish 
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